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HUMAN RESOURCES 
Summer Employment on Campus 

 
Human Resources is pleased to open the process for submitting requisitions for summer employment.  
As in past years, all summer hire requests are subject to approval by each division’s Vice President to 
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Guidelines for Hiring Summer Employees (other than current Skidmore 
students)  
The Hiring Department must c


